

December 11, 2020

VIA EMAIL

Ms. Christine E. Long
Registrar
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
Email: registrar@oeb.ca

Dear Ms. Long:

Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. - 2022-2026 Payment Amounts Application Pre-Application Stakeholder Conference – Invitation Letter Board File Number: EB-2020-0297

Alectra Utilities ("Alectra") will be participating in the OEB Stakeholder conference on December 17, 2020 from 1:00- 3:00pm. Indy Butany-DeSouza will attend on behalf of Alectra. In addition, Natalie Yeates may be joining Ms. Butany-DeSouza.

All details regarding this meeting should be emailed to Indy Butany-DeSouza (indy.butany@alectrautilities.com).

Yours truly,

Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA Vice President, Regulatory Affairs

Alectra Utilities Corporation